TITAN TIMES

Grade 6 Parents: When you drop your child off on Aug 31 for the WEB orientation, please come in to the school for a
quick parent meeting.

Grade 9’s On Thursday, August 31 at 11:30, new Grade 9's are invited to come to the school for an orientation after-
noon with our LEAP leaders. There will be fun, lunch, questions answered and a tour of the high school classrooms.

Staff Updates:

Mr. Colin Abernethy, our counsellor is retiring. Congratulations, Mr. Abernethy! Welcome Mrs. Shelley Putman as our
new counsellor. Your experience in the district will be invaluable.

Mrs. Denise Silzer, one of our secondary LA teachers is taking a year off. Have a great, adventurous year! Welcome Mr.
Alvin Law to the Learning Services Dept. We are looking forward to getting to know you.

Mrs. Tracy Wedel, our French teacher has taken a position elsewhere in the district. Good luck in your new position!
Welcome Ms. Kaitlyn Yates to our staff. Your French Immersion background will greatly benefit our students.

Mr. Lucas Abbott will be away for another year teaching overseas. Welcome back Mr. Kevin Loong into middle school
and thanks for being so dedicated to Traditional.

Mr. Andrew Macphail has moved on to a career in administration -- enjoy the new role, Mr. Macphail! Welcome back
Ms. Kylin Alm who has been teaching science in his absence.

You may have noticed that we have added a gate to the north side of the school. Access to the back is now restrict-
ed. This makes our playing area even safer. We are hoping for a couple more basketball hoops in that area.

Seismic - July 31 completion - We are working toward a July 31 end date for the seismic project. However, we will still
have some working on site for a couple months doing minor fix ups as is the regular process for these kinds of projects.

HAVE A WONDERFUL SUMMER!
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